
Drinking water provided at this 
premise has been found to contain  

HIGH LEVELS OF LEAD.  

Pregnant women and young children under 
the age of 6 years should not consume 
this water as it could result in adverse 

developmental effects. Do not use this 
water to prepare baby formula.

Lead will not be removed  
by boiling the water.


